October 10, 1940

Mr. Omer Heys
Enterprise, Oregos

Dear 8ir:

Hot having had a reply to our letter of
August 20, I asaume thet it ie your desire that the
matter of the application of Mrs. James Hays for ap-
proval of a change in place of use of water be dropped.
I am, therefore, returning the application, together
with the money order in the mmownt of £4.75.

Very truly yours,

OHAS. B. STRICXLIN
State Engineer

By
¥ax F. Rogers, Assistant
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